Dear Friends,

Between 9th and 11th November 2013, the 42th General Service Conference of Alcoholics Anonymous in Poland will take place in Sielpia near Końskie – a town located about 135 km from Warsaw. The Conference’s main theme is "Sponsorship, the strength of the AA Fellowship”. 

Together with Alcoholics Anonymous in Great Britain we would like to cordially invite two representatives from your Country to take part in this event. We are planning to organize several international meetings during the Conference in which the representatives of east European and west European countries will meet each other. We would like those meetings to be an opportunity to share experience, strength and hope how to build efficient service structure, how to publish literature (taking into consideration legal and practical factors) and last, but not least, we would like to encourage the countries which have not attended European Service Meeting to do so.

We would like to stress that our goal is not to create any new multinational structure, like the ESM or the East European Service Meeting, but “to carry the message to the still suffering alcoholic” through the sharing of experience. 

We would like to kindly ask you to also send us suggestions of the topics which can be discussed during individual meetings. If there is any experience you would like to share or if you seek experience in some field, do not hesitate to e-mail us at: aa@aa.org.pl The suggestions should be sent by 30 September 2013.

Please find attached the Registration Form. Please fill it in and return by 30 September 2013. You can send the form by fax to Biuro Sluzby Krajowej AA w Polsce at +48 22 8280494 or by e-mail to: aa@aa.org.pl You will soon receive the Conference Programme and information on the dates for international meetings by regular post. 

At the same time, please be so kind as to send us information on the time and place of your arrival. We will organize the transport of guests from Warsaw to Sielpia on 9 November 2013 at 10 a.m.

Please bear this time and date in mind when planning your travels.

In Fellowship,

The Organizers

